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Comments: The current proposed plan does not properly address the overgrown conditions in the CNF. Please

develop another alternative that contains this focus to improve the health of the forests on the CNF, reduce

exposure to catastrophic fire and to provide raw materials to area sawmills.  

 

The CNF is fortunate to have sawmill infrastructure that provides a market for materials coming from the forest. It

would be irresponsible to not increase treatments on the Forest given current overstocked and overgrown

conditions.

 

As a land manager of industrial timberlands within the CNF, more needs to be done on NFS lands to treat stands

in proximity to private lands to prevent loss from adjacent fire starting on NFS lands. It is irresponsible to ignore

this threat. Thank you


